
RGS Christmas Book Fair 2021

At this time of year we usually bring lots of new titles up to RGS for the Library's 

Christmas Book Fair. This year, unfortunately, we can't do that, but we’ve created a page

on our website specically for RGS pupils and staff, allowing you to order some of the best

new books at a 20% discount. Books ordered through this page (with the 'RGS Christmas

Fair' delivery method selected) will be brought into school by Monday 13th December.

Here are just a few of our favourites! Click on the link to get ordering

littleriponbookshop.co.uk/rgs

The Book Fair page will be live until Thursday 9th December at 10pm.
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